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9th November 2017 

Dear Parents, 

We are excited to be given the opportunity to attend the 4Front Theatre production of ‘Chuck Blaze and the 

Cradle of Life’ at the Baptist Church in Cirencester on Wednesday 6th December at 1:30pm. Chuck Blaze is an 

hour long pantomime style children's show perfect for primary schools in the run up to Christmas.  

Chuck Blaze and the Cradle of Life 

This Christmas the children can join intrepid adventurer Chuck Blaze on his latest quest to find the fabled 'Cradle of 

Life'. Come along with Chuck and his trailblazers on this festive escapade as they explore an ancient Persian tomb, 

seek a lost relic and discover the story of the nativity. With fun, laughter and lots of festive silliness, will Chuck and the 

team find the Cradle of Life and be home in time for Christmas? 

 You can watch the trailer here: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=lyl8aH2kuyg 

The children will travel to the venue from School at 1:00pm and will need to be picked up by parents from 

Cirencester Baptist church at 2:35pm. Please complete the permission slip below and return it to school, along 

with a contribution of £1.50 per child which will help towards the cost of the coach.  

Please note that After School Club, iCan Sports and Craft Club are CANCELLED on this date. Please contact 

the school office if your child is already booked in for After School Club and you are unable to arrange for 

someone to pick them up at 2.35pm. 

If you have any questions regarding payment then please contact the School Office. 

Many thanks 

Kemble School Office 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

‘Chuck Blaze and the Cradle of Life’: Wednesday 6th December 2017 

I give permission for my child(ren) _________________________________________to go to the 4Front 

Theatre production at the Baptist Church in Cirencester and enclose a contribution of £1.50 per child towards 

the cost of the trip.  Total enclosed: £    

I understand that I need to pick up my child from the Baptist Church at the earlier time of 2:35pm on this day. 

Signed _________________       parent/guardian              Date ___________ 

 

Kemble Primary School 

School Road, Kemble 

Gloucestershire, GL7 6AG 

Headteacher: 

Mrs Carol Dougill B Ed (Hons)  

head@kemble.gloucs.sch.uk 
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